11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 373

From: James Aitken

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 8:47:54 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,

Regarding this matter, | earnestly request that the requirement to present
identification when voting be retained.

This requirement has been accepted by the wider community for a long time, and
as such is part of the expected process of voting. It provides an additional
safeguard against voting fraud, thus helping to ensure the integrity of our voting
system. For very little effort, a great deal of safety is added to the voting system
by the retention of this requirement.

Regards,

James Aitken

Parkinson, QLD 4115
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